
We provide for veterans; gently used
items such as:

Furniture
Small appliances
Dishes (pots, pans, silverware, bowls,
plates, cups.)
Bedding
Decor
Gently used medical equipment
(crutches, wheelchairs, shower seats)

 *Though a veteran will most likely have
these covered by the VA we would be
happy to provide these things to spouses
as well.

Items we are also looking for
include; dining utensils, Black
and Decker Coffee makers
(timed shut off), small
countertop microwaves,
toasters, pots, pans and skillets.
toilet brushes, small  Dawn dish
Soap, scrub brushes, brooms.   

Operation Sweet Life Inc.

We are a 501c3 dedicated to
providing veterans with household
essentials.

1600A TODD FARM DRIVE, ELGIN IL 60123 

Who are we?

linktr.ee/operationsweetlifeinc
F O L L O W  U S  O N  F A C E B O O K  M O R E  U P D A T E S !
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Shop with us

Operation Sweet Life is open for business.
Part of our process is inviting the
community to shop by appointment at our
warehouse. This helps cover some of the
financial expenses such as; warehouse
rental, moving truck cost and fuel.  We
have a wide variety of items that can be
purchased in house and online. 

Meeting needsWhere we've been

Making veteran's home sweet homes

We love because he first loved us. - 1 John 4:19

Mailing Address: 809 Royal Lane West Dundee, IL 60118

We could not do what we do without this
community, we are so thankful for your support! 

Testimonials 

We are in search of strong
able bodied people who
can help us move
furniture. Either around
the warehouse, into
veteran homes or from
donors. Schedule varies
and you will be contacted
based on your availability. 

We also have lots of other
miscellaneous positions
available, if your looking to
donate your time reach
out. 

Diane and Army Veteran
and OSL board member
Natalie celebrated late
Christmas together after a
long awaited move into her
new home. Diane was
excited to be able to
provide a new Christmas
tree from our donations,
and toys from Toys for Tots
at McHenry, for Natalie and
her family. 

GG and Natalie’s little’s

“Thanks Diane, I’m so happy that the
furniture will find a new beginning
for someone who needs a fresh
start. Thanks for getting everything
arranged so that we could get it
taken care of before the next day of
ice rain/sleet. Joe and Pete R. were
great and respectful of the house
when moving everything. A big
thank you to them.” 
                                 -Kathy Dickerson 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-john/4-19.html
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Operation Sweet Life; Making Veteran’s Home Sweet Home

Shop hours 10-4
      Tuesday-Friday

The Clean Out King has been a
huge support to OSL by bringing
us furniture for veterans. We
highly recommend their
services!

Creative Letter & Office
Services: 

Creative Letter and Office
Services is a family owned and
operated business.
Established in 1948, Creative has
been serving Chicagoland and
the nation for over 50 years.
Originally just a mailing service,
Creative now provides design,
data, printing, direct mail, and
fulfillment services.

1600B Todd Farm Dr, Elgin IL
847-429-0103

Sweet Life Treasures:
Antiques, Furniture,

collectables and vintage items. 

OSL Resale Section is built up of
donations given to us and are
for sale at our warehouse to
cover the cost of our mission to
support Veterans with home
furnishings. 

Companies we have worked with 

We have joined Network
for Good to help us raise
awareness and funds to
support our mission.  

Invite your

friends!

We are excited to share
that we have a new team
member here at OSL Rose
Hunter  is volunteering her
time to help take on the
challenge of updating our
website and Facebook
pages. 

Jorge at RTS has
been a huge help
in January,
moving furniture
at a discounted
rate from local
donor homes back
to the warehouse
to be temporary
stored for
veterans. The
weather was
brutal but they
showed up and
tackled the job. 

We recently got to
participate in two different
veteran resource fairs.
Meeting other
organizations that we can
partner with while learning 
how we can better serve
our veterans. 

What we’ve been up to

A huge thank you to
Bethlehem Lutheran
Congregation for their
generous donation to help us
continue our mission to serve
veterans.  

Helping hands

We do recommend you call ahead
for appointment shopping and/or
donation drop offs
Pete Ahrens: 847 494 9949


